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Fall 2024 

Enrollment 

We are now taking 

enrollment for our Fall 

2024-25 classes! 

You may pick up a form 

from one of our staff at 

the preschool, call us at 

712-224-2273 OR you 

can go online to the 

church website, 

redeemersiouxcity.com 

and click on the link to 

the preschool for a form 

Please feel free to share 

this information with 

anyone you know 

looking for a preschool! 

 

Christmas  

Show and Tell  
 

Our first days back to 

preschool in January 

EVERYONE is 

encouraged to bring 

ONE item they received 

for Christmas to show 

their classmates.   

The only rules are that 

they bring just ONE item 

and it MUST fit in their 

back pack! 

Thank You! 

March Dates to 

Remember 

25* T/Th Parent/Teacher 

Conferences 

26* MWF Parent/Teacher 

Conferences 

27-29*Spring Break/NO 

SCHOOL 

              

 March Birthdays 
 

17*Nolan Pottebaum 

29*Malachi Cole 

30*Declan Lane 

 

 

 

     

     WOW!  Time is definitely flying by!  We had some 

beautiful weather to end February and pray that we 

continue to see nice weather, however it is March in 

Iowa so could definitely see more snow!! 
 

      The MWF classes will be working on the letters, 

“W”, “S”, “P” and “E”, as well as the colors grey & 

purple, the numbers 8 and 9 and the shapes of cross & 

crown. The T/Th classes will be working on the letters, 

“T”, “U” and “V” as well as practice cutting and testing 

for their conferences 
 

     At the writing of this newsletter, we have not yet had 

our Lenten meal fundraiser but have positive thoughts 

that it will be as successful as it has been in the past!  

We are very thankful for the support of our preschool 

families and members of Redeemer!  
 

     Parent /Teacher conferences will be held on 

Monday, March 25th for the T/Th students and on 

Tuesday, March 26th for the MWF students.  Tara & 

Michelle will be reaching out to each family to set up a 

time for a 15 minute conference regarding your child. 
 

     Both classes will hear the Bible stories of Washing the 

Disciples Feet, The Last Supper and The True King. 

 

Blessings* Tara, Michelle & Kimberley 

 


